

Achieving excellence with care



Croft Road Hurworth-on-Tees Darlington DL2 2JG T: 01325 720424/721188

E: enquiries@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs R Somerville, BA Hons, MA

19th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Hurworth School would like to take the opportunity to invite you to take part in a Parent/ Carer Forum. This forum has been set up to enable you, the parents and carers, to have an opportunity to meet and hear from key members of staff regarding aspects of life at Hurworth school and to have the opportunity to make suggestions on how we can work together to make Hurworth School the best it can be for all stakeholders. The forum will meet with parents and carers once every half term.

A Parent/ Carer Forum is a body which:

- enables parents and carers to meet, share ideas and feed back to the school
- helps develop a partnership between parents/carers and school
- consults parents and carers and advises Senior Leaders of parents/carers' views.

If you are interested in joining the Parent/ Carer Forum of Hurworth School, could you please complete the forms link below by Friday 27th October 2023.

https://forms.office.com/e/s3eG8XQq0R

We have capacity for three parent/carers from each year group. If there are a greater number of people who express an interest, names will be drawn from a hat. Those who have been successfully selected will be informed by Friday 10th November 2023.

Thank you in anticipation.

Miss S L Burn Assistant Head of Experience













